
 

 

Department of Electronic Engineering Organized Seminars for 

Students on OBE Awareness and Assessment Approach  
 

 

A better implementation of Outcome based education (OBE) system requires understanding of 

its intricate details. In that connection, faculty members, on the directives of the Chairman of 

department of Electronic Engineering conducted seminars on the topic titled “OBE Awareness 

and Assessment Approach” for all the batches in two phases.  

 

In the first phase, seminars were held for 17ES and 18ES batches conducted by Dr. Attiya 

Baqai (Associate Professor) and Dr. Farida Memon (Associate Professor) respectively on 24th 

april, 2019.  

In the next phase, 16ES and F16ES batches were provided an opportunity to make themselves 

aware of OBE system and its details and also to raise their queries in an interactive manner. 

These seminars were conducted by Dr. 

Arbab Nighat (Professor) for both the batches on 29th April 2019.  

 

 

During these sessions, Chairman of the Electronics Department along with majority of faculty 

members ensured their presence, so as to make these sessions an all inclusive approach towards 

implementation of OBE system in its true spirit and to answer miscellaneous queries of students 

effectively. At the outset of these OBE seminars, Dr. Tayab Din Memon, Chairman of the 

department talked about the importance and strengths of OBE system. Furthermore, he 

emphasized that as per the Washington Accord,  education system is being shifted from 

conventional to outcome driven that aims to produce graduates adequately equipped with 

technical along with soft skills (i.e., communication, teamwork, leadership and managerial etc) 

that are in conformity with today’s market needs.  

 



 
 

        

 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 The sessions remained interactive which were actively participated by students. 

Students’ feedback was also sought from them through a specially designed feedback form. 

Review of the Students’ feedback showed that these seminars proved to be a step ahead in 

familiarizing students with the OBE system.  

 

Few excerpts from the feedback on the overall effectiveness is given below.   

 

 
 

  

 



 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 


